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  Children’s Learning and Happiness 
 
Why are the Born in Bradford team looking at children’s learning and happiness? 
The Born in Bradford team want to understand more about how you learn and how you enjoy life. We 
have invited all the children in Year 3 and Year 4 classes in Bradford to take part in this project. It is all free.  

 
 
What will the Born in Bradford team do when they visit? 
They will ask you to: 
1. Do some fun games so they can see how you learn and how good your 
memory is.  
2. Answer some questions about your life and your happiness.  
 
Do I have to take part in this project? 
No, you don’t have to! 
Your parents have got their own letter explaining this project and if they are 
happy for you to take part they don’t need to do anything. 
If you change your mind at school and don’t want to take part you can tell     
your teacher or one of the Born in Bradford team.  
 

 
What are the good things about taking part?  

1. The team will bring computer games for you to do. 
2.  Your teachers will use what we find out to see which children need extra help to get good results.   

 
Have you got any questions about this? 
If you have questions you can ask your Teacher or one of the Born in 
Bradford team.  
 
 
 

 

  


